
 

                   Connection 
       Vol 22 no. 8 April 2019 

             Celebrating a Century of Service, Fellowship, Scholarship and Community 
                                                                     Since 1919 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING LUNCHEON MAY 7 

BRUSH OFF THE POLLEN....and start 

planning to attend our glorious Spring 

Luncheon!   It will be even more special this 

year because of our Centennial 

Anniversary.    So why not bring a guest or 

two!   This will be our last large get-

together until fall, so let's have a grand time 

together!    Look for the invitation and 

RSVP form inside this newsletter 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM YOUR PRESIDENTS 

As our year draws to a close, we want to 

wish you all a wonderful summer. 

Thanks to all the wonderful women who 

participated in so many ways to ensure 

that our meetings and special events were 

beautiful, warm and well organized. The 

list of those who lent a hand is essentially 

our membership roster, so our thanks to 

every one of you. 

We have our Spring Luncheon coming 

up, and what a perfect way to ask friends, 

family and neighbors to become 

members. This event is the culmination 

of the year, and we will celebrate a 

special woman whose contributions went 

above and beyond all expectation. We 

will also inaugurate next year’s officers. 

It is a celebratory lunch. We hope to see 

you there. 

We also will continue to have “Tuesday 

Tastings” during the summer, so keep 

your eye on your email for notices. These 

lunches are casual and easy going; 

another fun way to introduce friends to 

our club. 

 

Dee Zesiger and Lex Gilbert 

 

 

EUWC Hostesses needed for 2019/2020 
If you are interested in being a meeting 

hostess for the next year, please let Missy 

Cody know (mmcody50@gmail.com or 404-

444-3410). Send her your contact information 

and preferred month. Hostesses have more 

fun ! 

                    Meeting April 23 

Speaker: Tia N. Williams, MEd, Program 

Coordinator, Center for Women, Emory University. 

Topic: Women at Emory Today 

Hostesses: Missy Cody 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mmcody50@gmail.com
mailto:mmcody50@gmail.com
mailto:mmcody50@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Emory University 

Woman’s C          l        u        b 

Cordially invites 

you to The Annual 

Spring Luncheon 

Tuesday, May 7, 2019 

Refreshments served 

11 am – 12 pm 

Luncheon from 12 pm 

– 2 pm 

Houston Mill House 

Bring a Guest ! 

RSVP to Martha 

Catherwood 404-

321-6582 by May 

1, 2019 

$28 per person 



 

 

 

 

 

The Emory University Woman’s Club Annual Spring Luncheon Tuesday, 

May 7, 2019 

Houston Mill House 
 

Refreshments served 11 am to 12 pm 

Luncheon 12 pm to 2 pm 

 
Before May 1 please fill out and mail to Martha Catherwood to reserve your seat. RSVP to 

Martha via email mmcatherwood@gmail.com or phone (404)321-6582. 

 
Yes, I will attend   (your name)    

 

Name of Guest(s)    
 

Include a check for $28 per person, payable to EUWC Mail 

to Martha Catherwood 

2911 Galahad Drive 
Atlanta, GA 30345 
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2018-2019 Schedule 

All meetings at 10:00 a.m. at Houston Mill House unless otherwise indicated 

4/23/19 Membership Meeting 

Tia N. Williams, ME.d, Program Coordinator, Center for Women, Emory University. Topic: 

Women at Emory Today 

5/7/19  Spring Luncheon (HMH upstairs) 

5/21/19 Board Meeting 

  Summer Tuesday Tastings TBD 

 

Request from Teri Hopkin 

Do you know if a member who is ill?  Injured?  In need of a little cheering 

up? A member’s death? Death in a member’s family?  Please contact me so 

that I may correspond with her on behalf of the membership. Reach me at 

thopkin@ aol.com. Please phone or text to 404-617-5172.   Thanks!  Teri 

Hopkin 

Help the Emory School of Nursing provide hygiene kits for migrant farm workers in Moultrie, GA! 

 

Items needed for one kit are: 

Cotton socks, 1-2 pair 

Medium or large flip flops, 1 pair 

1 package of disposable razors 

1 regular size deodorant  

1 bottle of shampoo  

1 anti fungal cream or talc 

     (Gold Bond or Lamisil cream) 

1 regular size bar of deodorant soap  

1 toenail clipper 

 

A large zip lock bag will be provided for each kit. If you would like to make a cash donation I will purchase the items 

for you!  

Thank you for support of this very helpful project. 

Cheryl Murphy and Alma Owens 
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                                                   Field Trip to Cyclorama 

                  

 

  

INTEREST GROUPS 

 

Friday Morning Book Club Spring Luncheon: April 26 11:30 contact: Margaret Foust 

First Thursday PM Book Club The next meeting will be Thursday, May 2 at 12:30 pm.    Discussion will 

focus on Just Mercy: A Story of Justice and Redemption by Bryan Stevenson.  During the summer 

months we will not meet, but will be reading Water: The Epic Struggle for Wealth, Power and 

Civilization by Steven Solomon For inquiries please contact Joanie Edmondson 

Contract Bridge does not meet during the summer.  

Tuesday Tastings:  meet with friends for lunch at neighborhood restaurants on the 3rd Tuesday of the 

month. contact: Nicole Mills 

 

Handwork Group: (Quilting, Knitting, Beading etc.) We meet at 1:30-? PM on the 2nd Thursday of 

each month at Intown Quilters 1058 Mistletoe Road Decatur.  Contact: Barbara Froehlich 

Field Trips: Carolyn Arakaki and Jackie Walker put together several wonderful trips last year.  If you 

have suggestions for field trips this year, please reach out to them. 

The Amani Women Center.  EUWC specifically supports the Sewing Academy whose mission is to teach 

women to sew to promote independence, self-sufficiency and employment. Products are for sale in the 

Amani Store.  This group coordinates donations and contact between the EUWC and Amani.  Contact: 

Mary Emma MeConaughey 

 

 

 

 

 



 



  

Amani Women Center News: 

 

Earlier this year Amani had a graduation ceremony for the graduates of the Amani Sewing Academy 

(ASA).  Two years ago Amani had a graduation ceremony and six of us from EUWC attended to see 3 women 

graduate from the Sewing Academy.  Since then the Academy has grown and this year I was there to see 24 

graduates!  They received new sewing machines and opened the door for them for employment (jobs already 

awaiting them to work in sewing factories or at home and become more economically independent as well as 

important contributors to their family income.)  The women graduates all wore native gowns from their 

countries they had made and said something to the group.  Four EUWC members were recognized with 

Certificates of Appreciation—Alma Owens, Bette Walton, Jackie Walker and Mary Emma 

McConaughey.  A delicious African lunch made by Reggie was served to the 100 plus 

attendees.  Congratulations Amani graduates of the Sewing Center and Doris Mukangu (president of Amani) 

and Reggie Erawoc for orchestrating such a memorable event! 

 

The Amani Sewing Center is open every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 10-12:30 and needs 

volunteers.  They currently need ESL teachers that can teach conversational English after sewing class. They 

have hired sewing teachers who can deal with the language barriers, but if you are interested in sewing and in 

helping these women on a regular or occasional basis, contact Mary Emma 

McConaughey maryemma.mcc@gmail.com or 404/377-1500. 
 

 

Doris Mukangu with 4 of the 

graduates from the Amani Sewing 

Academy: 
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                                   March Meeting 

 

  

 

Speaker: Taina Figueroa 2018 

Fellowship Recipient 

 

 

Vanessa Wardi, Nancy Smith, Linda 

Size 

 

Margaret Foust , Susan Neel 

 

 

Donna Pollet, Teri Hopkin 

 

Carolyn Authur, Cheryl Murphy 

 

Nancy Smith, Martha Catherwood 



                                                Scrumptious Saturday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bette Walton, Louse Freer  

Vicki Bedwell and Elaine Noe 

 

Lex Gilbert, Mary Bartlett and 

Ann Marie Factor 

 
 

Marguerite (guest) Vanessa Wardi,  Jackie 

Walker 

EUWC is now registered with AmazonSmile. This is an easy way to support the club. Just 

designate "Emory University Womans Club" as the charity you wish to support. Then .5% of 

the price of eligible items you purchase at https://smile.amazon.com will flow into our bank 

account. 
 

https://smile.amazon.com/
https://smile.amazon.com/


        



 

 

 

 

Slate of Officers 2019-2020 
  
President—Cheryl Murphy 

  
1st Vice Presidents—Nancy Smith, Dee Zesiger and Vicki Bedwell 
  
2nd Vice Presidents—Susan Neel 
  
3rd Vice President—Lex Gilbert 

  
Recording Secretary—Teri Hopkin 

  
Treasurer—Barb Froehlich 

  
Parliamentarian — Bette Walton 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

Name    

 

Address, including PO Box    

. 

Telephone    Email     

 

 

Spouse’s Name (if any) Want to be listed in the yearbook?  Yes No    

 

 

Emory Community Affiliation (if any)      If 

you are a new member, may we list your address and phone number in the newsletter? Yes  No    

 

Please complete form and send with your check made out to EUWC for $32.00 ($30 for dues $2 for mailing the 

yearbook) to Martha Catherwood, 2911 Galahad Drive, Atlanta, GA 30345 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EUWC Membership Form 2018– 2019 

 


